



R&D Department
Clinical Research &
Innovation Centre
St Woolos Hospital
Block C, Stow Hill
Newport, South Wales
NP20 4SZ

Research and Development Department Research Risk Review Panel

01633 656353

4

ABB.R&D@wales.nhs.uk

22 September 2020.

Mr David Bosanquet, Vascular Surgery Department Royal Gwent Hospital Cardiff Road Newport NP20 2UB

Dear Dave,

Title: PERCEIVE

Project Lead: Mr Dave Bosanquet
Departmental Lead: Mr Brenig Gwilym
R&D Reference Number: SA/1188/20

The Health Board's Research and Development Department reviewed your service evaluation on the 22nd September 2020.

The Department decided that your study did not appear to pose any risk to the Health Board and agreed that your service evaluation be given a favourable opinion.

It is a requirement of this approval that on completion of your Service Evaluation you:

- provide the R&D Department with a copy of your final paper, and
- you share the findings of your evaluation with the department concerned

You are also invited to submit an abstract to the R&D Conference.

If you require a Research Honorary Contract or Letter of Access please contact the R&D Department at the above email address.

Whilst the COVID19 pandemic is ongoing it will be the responsibility of the applicant to approach the head of the appropriate department within the NHS for permission to approach members of their team to support the evaluation. Where the service is unable to help at this time the applicant should contact their university supervisor with a view to delaying or changing their proposal.

If you require any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact the Research and Development Department.

Yours sincerely,

Professor Sue Bale OBE,

Research and Development Director, Research Risk Review Panel Chairman